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Your Council Public Hearing will be October 12, with the January 1 recommendation given at your
Legislative Hearing. If you are requesting a further extension than that, please refer to the directions
in my 9/23 letter for how to testify at Council. That would be the best way to go about that if you
think you won’t be in compliance by January 1, 2023.
 
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: hcallander@usfamily.net <hcallander@usfamily.net> 
Sent: Sunday, October 2, 2022 9:49 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1378 Lincoln
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 

 

The renters wife still tested positive  so my worker could not go into my home.  The next
opening my worker had ios in February.  I will let ypu know when he completes the ceiling
beams.  Thanks, Mary
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